August 15, 2023 
Dear 4th Grade Parents, Guardians and Students, 
Welcome to 4th grade at Village School! I hope you are having a wonderful summer filled with relaxation and new adventures. As we all gear up for an exciting academic year, I wanted to take a moment to say hello. 
The start of a school year is always a time of anticipation and enthusiasm, and I am thrilled to have the opportunity to guide your child through their 4th-grade experience. This year promises to be full of growth and new discoveries as we explore a variety of engaging subjects and activities in Language Arts, Math, Science and Social Studies. 
Together, we will learn about the geography of the United States, share our thoughts about the books we are reading, write stories and poems and solve math problems. We will also act, draw, calculate, experiment and have lots of fun together! Like many of you, I am better at some things than I am at others, but if we work as a team, we will accomplish great things! 
I am committed to fostering a positive and nurturing classroom environment where every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. 
Throughout the school year, you can expect to receive regular updates about your child's progress, upcoming events, and important dates. I believe that open communication between home and school is key to a successful partnership in your child's education. I encourage you to reach out with any questions, concerns, or insights you may have. I look forward to teaming up with you to make this school year a memorable and successful one for your child. Together, we can create an environment where they can flourish academically and socially, developing skills and attributes that will serve them well beyond the classroom. 
Please note the following supplies that are needed for the first day of school:
Supply List: 
Personal Items: 
● 1 one inch heavy duty view binder (Avery is a common brand)*Nothing bigger than 1 inch, and no zippers please!* 
● 1 plastic, 3 hole punched, 2-pocket folder for homework 
● 1 Clipboard 
● 1 folder for Music 
Community Items: 
● 1 pack Expo dry erase markers (low odor) 
● 1 pack of Ticonderoga #2 pencils (pre-sharpened would be great!) ● 1 pack of glue sticks 
● 1 24 pack or 36 pack of Crayola colored pencils (no erasers or Twistables please) 
● 1 pack of Crayola Supertips Markers (20 or 50 pack) 
● 1 pack of disinfecting wipes 
● 1 box of Kleenex 
● 1 roll of paper towels 
● Ziploc baggies (sandwich size and/or gallon size) 
Thank you in advance for your support. Wishing you a wonderful remainder of the summer and looking forward to an incredible school year ahead! 
Warm regards, 
Diane Sears 
4th Grade Teacher 
Village School 
Sears.diane@marbleheadschools.org
